
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 2:21:47 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation Received 11/10/21  
  

 
Hello Steve,   
 
I hope you are well! We held a blood drive with Versiti on Thursday, November 11th, at 
Northeastern Illinois University in our ward. Versiti brought travel mugs to give to blood donors and 
gave our office the leftover six mugs from our event. Our office plans to give away the mugs at our next 
public event. The value of the travel mugs is unknown.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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